Thank you for taking action to reduce methane emissions from the oil and gas industry. Your action is a big step in the right direction, and I encourage you to strengthen the final rules to maximize emissions reductions. 

The climate crisis is accelerating and people across the United States are feeling the impact. Dramatically reducing methane emissions is one of the quickest, highest-impact actions you can take to begin stemming the climate crisis today. 

Thank you for your consideration and for your action to cut methane emissions. I look forward to seeing how you will strengthen and implement these common-sense regulations in the near future.
